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Scheduled Water Service Interruption and Booster Pump Installation in Indian Springs 
Subdivision 

Jackson County, FL – Jackson County Utilities is committed to 
improving water service for our residents. To increase and 
stabilize water pressure in the Indian Springs subdivision, a 
water booster pump installation has been rescheduled for 
Tuesday, January 14, 2025. 

Utility crews discovered an unmarked utility line during 
preliminary work on Tuesday January 7, 2025, causing a 
temporary delay in the installation. The unmarked line has since 
been relocated, and the project is ready to proceed as planned. 

Water service in Indian Springs will be temporarily interrupted 
from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM on Tuesday, January 14, 2025 to 
complete the installation. Once service is restored, a 
precautionary boil water notice will be in effect until required 

testing confirms the water is safe to drink. Residents will be notified via an additional press release once 
the notice is lifted. 

We appreciate your patience as we work to enhance your water system. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Jackson County Public Works at 850-718-0437. 

Thank you for your understanding as we strive to improve the quality and reliability of water service for 
our community. 
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